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BEFORE THE HENDRICKS COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD
IN THE MATTER OF

[bookmark: _Hlk99090118]Vacation of the Stoney Brook and MIP 459 Regulated Drains.
NOTICE
To Whom It May Concern:

Notice is hereby given for the meeting of the Hendricks County Drainage Board regarding the Vacation of the Stoney Brook and MIP 459 Regulated Drains.
The Public Hearing will take place on, July 25th, 2023, at 8:00 A.M. at the Hendricks County Government Center, in the Commissioner’s Room, located at 355 South Washington Street, Danville, Indiana 46122.
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